INTER

OFFICE MEMO :

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To: John Pick
From: Loré L. Chambers, MBA

Subject:  Confirmation for Reappointment to the Planning & Zoning Commission
Date: December 28, 2004

Jack Lennox has advised me that he would like the Mayor to confirm the reappointment of Ms.
Corrine Les Callette to the Planning and Zoning Commission. As you are aware, this is a joint
City/County appointment. As such, Mr. Lennox will present this candidate for reappointment at
the January 18, 2005, County Council meeting. Attached is the Resolution necessary for her
reappointment.

Please forward this information on to the City Council so it may be placed on their agenda for the
meeting on January 10, 2005. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachment

CC: Mayor Tilghman
Jack Lennox



Since 1943, the City of Salishury and Wicomico County have cooperatively engaged in
joint planning activities. The Salisbury/Wicomico Planning & Zoning Commission,
consisting of seven members, is a well-established example. The City has three
appointments to include one City Council member. The County has three appointments to
inciude one County Council member. The seventh member serves as Chairman and is a
joint appointment. This arrangement has been ongoing since the 1960°s. It is the only
such joint Planning Commission in the State of Maryland.

Corinne Les Callette was first appointed to serve on the Commission by the City of
Salisbury in 1978. In 1983, she was elevated to the position of Chairman, and has served
continuously since that time. The most recent five-year appointment has expired. The
Mayor recommends that the City Council confirm the reappointment of Ms. Les Callette
for a term ending in December of 2008,




RESOLUTIONNO. _/i24

BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland that the
following individual is confirmed for reappointment to the Planning & Zoning
Commission for the term ending as indicated:

Name Term Ending
Corrine Les Callette 12/08

The above resolution was introduced, read and EIEassed at the regular meeting of the
Council of the City of Salisbury held on the 10™ day of January 2005.

Brenda J. Colegrove Michael P. Dunn
CITY CLERK COUNCIL PRESIDENT
APPROVED BY ME THIS

day of January 2005.

Barrie P. Tilghman
MAYOR




